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This bill is greatly needed! It makes certain these large corporations are actually 

paying their fair share to cover the requisite grid infrastructure and additional energy 

costs. Why do we have to push the burden onto the shoulders and pocket books of 

Oregonians? Small businesses should not have to pay for the energy that 

corporations can easily afford. Don't let them force us into paying for there continued 

presence any further than they already have! 


